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   20th April 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome Back 
 

Welcome Back!  I hope everyone had a nice relaxing Easter Break and didn’t eat 

too much chocolate! 

 

Easter Concert 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for the Easter Concert on Monday 24th April.  

There will be two performances – one at 10am and one at 1.30pm.  These are 

available from the office for £1.00 each and are on a first come first served 

basis. 

 

Easter Bingo 

Our annual Easter Bingo event is taking place on Monday 24th April from 3.30pm 

until 5.30pm.  We have had lots of prizes donated so please come along and 

support this event. 

 

There will be hot dogs and drinks on sale and our resident caller Mrs Hayes will 

be calling the numbers. 

 

Tickets will be on sale in the evening. 

 

Celebration Assembly 

This will commence again tomorrow, Friday 21st April.  It would be lovely to see 

as many parents as possible to celebrate the children’s achievements this week.  

All parents are welcome to stay after assembly for coffee and cakes for a small 

donation. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


